Members of the Health Finance & Policy Committee,

I want to express my concerns about this bill.  It goes against my belief that we are created by God and only He can decide when we will die.  I pray that this bill will not be accepted and passed
In Minnesota. God's  commandment is You shall not kill.  This is for everyone.

Thank you for the work you are doing in this committee.

Sincerely,
Joan Grammond
Madison, MN
